M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Matthew Turner, Superintendent



Maria Brown, Board Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
February 11, 2021
RE:
BG-1 Application for Concrete 2021, BG #21-201
​For the board to approve the BG-1 Application for
Concrete 2021, BG #.  This project consists of the
replacement of deteriorated concrete sidewalks at
Burlington Elementary, New Haven Elementary,
Ockerman Middle, Ryle High and Stephens
Elementary.  In addition, there will be heavy duty
concrete replacement at Ryle’s dock area and at
the maintenance building on the Ockerman Campus
deteriorated heavy duty concrete will be replaced
and a gravel paved area will be converted to heavy
duty concrete paving.
I recommend the board approve the BG-1 for the above project,
as presented.
